
  
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

Written Report To  
Papio-Missouri River NRD Board 

December 9th, 2021 
Andy Bohnenkamp, District Conservationist 

 
 

 NRCS is currently busy making program payments for the EQIP and CSP 
programs for participants wishing to get paid in Calendar Year 2021.  Field staff 
are still working on terrace projects and other soil erosion conservation practices 
thanks to the extremely nice stretch of weather, and we anticipate finishing over 
90% of the planned EQIP and NRD projects this year.   
 
Our EQIP sign-up has come-to-a-close for fiscal year 2022 applications.  We have 
a total of 119 applications between the 4 field Offices.   The breakdown is shown 
below: 
 
Blair FO   58   
Dakota City FO  13 
Tekamah FO  28 
Walthill FO    22 
 
 
I do not have any staffing news or updates at this time.   
 
I would like to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Andy Bohnenkamp 
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